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This bill will reduce the current limits on renting in cities and towns across the state and will have a 

positive effect on the housing crisis in Rhode Island. It will also provide badly needed housing for URI 

students. The ordinance has caused me to have to take out numerous extra loans on top of my loans taken 

out for tuition. Finances are already a huge problem for university students and this ordinance targets 

them and hurts them further financially. I urge you to consider the passing of this bill. 
-Celia Rittler 
URI Student 
 


